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Comments: I strongly oppose the establishment of a roller coaster in the Sandia Mountains. The forest and

mountains are a natural preserve, not an amusement park. We are witnessing a loss of wild places and

encroachment into the habitat of New Mexico wildlife. Even seemingly small changes can have a devastating

effect on the natural environment and wildlife; and a roller coaster is not a small change. Climate change is

already having an adverse effect on the natural environment. At present, the ski area is the only large scale

disruption in the upper mountains, and it is limited to winter months. The noise and activity during the remaining

months will make this a year-round intrusion. This is a travesty. I am also writing to our representatives in

congress. Please prohibit this ill-conceived project.

 

 

 


